
 

 
 
AMW/tp 
 
2 October 2025 
 
Dear Students, Parents and Guardians 
 
Re: Turkey 2027 Trip Information Evening - Tuesday 7 October 2025            
 
Incredible opportunity for your child to experience Turkey 
 
Wildern School invites you to join an online talk about our exciting Turkey expedition, running in 
July 2027. 
 
This is a life-changing opportunity for students to explore Turkey with expert guides, while 
developing their life skills, confidence and independence.  We’re partnering with World 
Challenge to offer this 13 night trip, which complements school learning. 
 
Applications are now open, so please visit the trip page for the sign-up link, itinerary, travel 
dates, Covid-secure booking terms and trip cost – examples of how past students have earned 
this themselves will be covered in the talk. 
 
Holly from World Challenge will host the 25-minute Zoom presentation on Tuesday 7 October 
at 6pm.  Please come along and ask any questions, or just listen in. 
 
To attend, please register for the Zoom presentation here 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Warner 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://weareworldchallenge.com/trips/elnlqa2/
https://weareworldchallenge.com/trips/elnlqa2/

